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TO: DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE

SERVICES
FROM: OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (GERVASI) w

DOCKET NO. 020896-WS - PETITION BY CUSTOMERS OF ALOHA
UTILITIES, INC. FOR DELETION OF PORTION OF TERRITORY IN

SEVEN SPRINGS AREA IN PASCO COUNTY.

Please file the attached letter from John Parese, received by the Commission
on May 21, 2004, in the docket file for the above-referenced docket.
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Rosanne Gervasi May 17,2004
Senior Attorney

reC sl ORIGINAL

Enclosed is a site map of the area concerned from the petitioners of the Villa Del Rio sub-divisjon which
is algo known as Riverside Villas. We are sandwiched in between Heritage Lake and Seven Springs
subdivigions. We are just East of Little Road with our entrance being an extension of Old Hwy 54 going
East.

Our petitioners have been burdened for many years with the foul odors and discolored water provided by
Aloha and have finally decided to take the Initiave to petition to be removed from the Aloha service area
and to be serviced by Pasco Utlities.

Hopefully, our wishes will be granted so we may get on with our lives and not have to be concerned with
something that should be taken for granted. In other words, we don,t wish te be thinking abont water each
and every day of our lives . Any day we did not have an offensive odor ( very few of these) was considered
8 good day,

The attendance of the petitioners on April 8,2004 should have sent a loud and clear message that we
deserve a water company and system that is both responsive to our needs and can provide the quality of
water that other areas enjoy. Hopefully our wish will be granted and the ten year dispute can be settled at

last.

Respactfully; ) o
n ey RECEIVED
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- MaY 21 7004

John Parese -

Villa Del Rio “irida Public Service Commission

727.375-1776 Division of RCA
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